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Contact  Marie Smith 
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6 June 2017 

 

 
 

Dear Mr Berkeley and Ms Masters, 
 

Single Issue Review of Core Strategy Policy CS7 Examination: timescale 
for responding to Inspectors’ letter of 2 June 2017 
 

Thank you for your letter of the 2 June 2017 setting out matters for clarification 
on the Single Issue Review of Core Strategy Policy CS7.  

 
The council anticipates being in a position to respond to the questions in the 
letter by 29 June 2017.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marie Smith 

Service Manager (Planning Strategy) 
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